
                                                              CULTURAL EXCHANGE EVENT REPORT 

LITTLE FLOWER DEGREE AND PG COLLEGE 

UPPAL, HYDERABAD-500039 

In collaboration with St. Joseph's College for Women, Alappuzha, Kerala, the Department of 

Physics and Electronics organized a cultural exchange program at Mont Fort Hall on November 

10, 2023, at 11:30 AM. The purpose of the program is to provide opportunities for students to 

develop an understanding of both cultures. As a part of this program, students from both 

colleges represented their college in traditional attire and performed dances and sang songs in 

their regional language. Students thoroughly enjoyed the program and got a glimpse of both 

cultures. 

  
A. Sneha Priya I MSCS, Little Flower Degree 
College, performing welcome dance 

Students from St. Josephs college for women, 
Alappuzha, Kerala entertaining students with 
their dance on Diwali song. 

  
Sumayya from St. Josephs college for 
women singing a traditional song in 
Malayalam. 

Pradit of 3rd BA, Little Flower Degree College, 
rendering a devotional song in Telugu. 

 


